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NOMER ABEL P. CANLAS ] B ‘ ‘
Regional Director ?3 % L U}__J_B 292},
Department of Public Works and Highways ECORDS URNIT

National Capital Region
2" St . Port Area, Manila
Dear Regional Director Canlas:

This has reference to magnitude 7.3 earthquake which affected the provinces in northwestern
Luzon and adjacent areas including Metro Manila on 27 July 2022 at 8:43am.

To ensure the safety of the employees and clients occupying the DENR by the Bay Building
and further address its structural concerns, we would like to request for an immediate

inspection and assessment of the building located at 1515 Roxas Blvd, Ermita, Manila.

For any questions and clarifications, please contact the undersigned at

3 _ com oor (02) 8521-9455.
Thank you very much for your cooperation and support. [ e e REF A R AT A TION
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Very truly yours,

istrative Division
ated NRDC Building Administrator

Copy furnish:

Atty. Analiza Rebuelta-Teh CESO I
Undersecretary for Finance, Information Systems
And Climate Change, and Supervising Undersecretary
for Attached Agencies

/i.onnlyn E. Caludio, CESO IV
e

gional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA

DENR by the Bay Administrative Officers (AOs)
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ENGR. ARMANDO S. ANDRES
City Engineer :
Department of Engineering and Public Works RECORDS UNIT
Padre Burgos Ave, Ermita, Manila i

Dear Engr. Andres:

This has reference to magnitude 7.3 earthquake which affected the provinces in northwestern
Luzon and adjacent areas including Metro Manila on 27 July 2022 at 8:43am.

To ensure the safety of the employees and clients occupying the DENR by the Bay Building
and further address its structural concerns, we would like to request for an immediate
inspection and assessment of the building located at 1515 Roxas Blvd, Ermita, Manila.

For any questions and clarifications, please contact the undersigned at
. . on or (02) 8521-9455.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and support. ;
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Very truly yours, 07 1 2p9
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Copy furnish:

Atty. Analiza Rebuelta-Teh CESO I
Undersecretary for Finance, Information Systems

And Climate Change, and Supervising Undersecretary
Jor Attached Agencies

/ Lormelyn E. Caludio, CESO IV
Regional Fxecutive Director
DENR MIMAROPA

DENR by the Bay Administrative Officers (AOs)




